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Dallas HHS hosted a Covid-19 pop-up 
vaccination event on July X. Vaccination 
pop-ups are powerful initiatives that brings 
vaccines directly to communities, making it 
easier for individuals to access this crucial 
protection against the virus. The Willie B. 
Johnson Recreation Center was an excellent 
location for members of the community to 
access vaccinations. These pop-up events 
contribute to the broader goal of achieving 
widespread immunity. It’s an inspiring 
example of communities coming together to 
prioritize public health.
Sharing information about staying healthy, 
especially during times of a global health 
crisis, is essential. Accurate and timely 
information empowers individuals to make 
informed decisios about their health, helps 
dispel myths and misinformation, and 
fosters a collective sense of responsibility 
for the well-being of ourselves and our 
communities. It goes beyond just vaccines; 
it encompasses hygiene practices such as 
washing hands, healthy lifestyle choices, 
mental health awareness, and 
understanding the importance of 
preventative measures. By sharing reliable 
information, we contribute to a healthier 
and more resilient society, where people are 
equipped to take care of themselves and 
each other. In this digital age, the rapid 
dissemination of accurate health 
information is a vital tool in our ongoing 
efforts to tackle public health challenges.
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Commissioner Sommerman speaking at the NACo conference

Commissioners Court meeting Visiting the Evening Reporting Center

Visiting the Evening Reporting CenterDallas Historical Commission meeting
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Contact us 
District2Office

@dallascounty.org

Dallas Health and Human Services

Touring locations for Childcare in Dallas County Celebrating 
National Hispanic Heritage Month

National Voter Registration Day and Month

Senior Sargeant Nathan V. Wilson's Retirement


